
EMPLOYMENT RELATIONS TRIBUNAL 

 

 

Communiqué 

The Public is hereby notified that the Employment Relations Tribunal will be closed as from 10:15 hours on 

Thursday 28 December 2023 due to a Team Building Activity. 

If you require assistance or need to reach us, please contact us on: 

 Fax Number : 2115347 

 Website: http://ert.govmu.org 

 Email: ert@govmu.org 

We regret any inconvenience caused and we thank you for your kind understanding and cooperation. 

 

 

Employment Relations Tribunal 

Level 18, Newton Tower 

Sir William Newton Street 

Port-Louis 

27 December 2023 
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